
Public Hearing 

April 21, 2015 

 

The Public Hearing was called to order by President Klage at 7:30 p.m.  

 

Members Present: President Mark Klage, Secretary Phillip Saas, Treasurer Jenny Saylor 

Trustee Cliff Mortenson.  Absent Trustee Randall Simpson. 

 

Also Present: Chief Phillip A. DiMenza, Deputy Chief Bryan Lewis and Attorney Bernie 

Weiler. 

 

The purpose of the Public Hearing was to discuss the proposed 2015/2016 Annual 

Budget and Appropriations Ordinance No. 310.  The Tentative Budget has been available 

for public review for the last 60 days.  There being no questions or comments, Trustee 

Mortenson made a motion to close the Public Hearing, seconded by Trustee Saas.  All in 

favor.   

 

The Public Hearing was closed at 7:32 p.m. 

 

 

 

________________________________ __________________________________ 

Mark Klage, President    Robin K. Youngberg, Recording Secretary 

 


